
Monday 17th February 2025 – Anonymous 8 

To: Scrutiny Communications <Scrutiny@gov.je> 

Subject: Smart phone ban 

 

Good afternoon,   

 Just to say we would very much like all the schools in Jersey to be smart phone free. 
Our children need to be children and play/chat rather than having a phone in their 
hand.  

 A smart phone school ban would ensure that students are having face-to-face 
conversations and interactions and expanding their social skills. It would also make 
school day much safer for many children as it would reduce the risk of social media 
incidents.  

 Many thanks  
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